
From: Bloemberg, Greg
To: President Stonebrook II
Subject: RE: Axon--opportunities for input
Date: Thursday, August 24, 2023 9:10:00 AM

Hello Susan,
 
Below is the review team and their contact information.  No Planning Commission or City Council
hearing has been scheduled at this point however, the case is tentatively scheduled to go before the
Airport Advisory Commission for their consideration on 9/20; which is a public hearing that will be
held at the new airport terminal (15000 N. Airport Drive).  Note that the AAC is just a recommending
body, similar to Planning Commission.  Only City Council has the authority to formally approve
zoning cases.  The 9/20 AAC agenda is not official yet, which is why it is on the website……and the
reason why it is tentative but chances are pretty good it will be on the agenda.  I can let you know
once I have confirmation from Airport staff. 
 
Airport:  Sarah Ferrara, sferrara@scottsdaleaz.gov
Design Review:  Brad Carr, bcarr@scottsdaleaz.gov
Drainage:  Nerijus Baronas, nbaronas@scottsdaleaz.gov
Engineering:  Eliana Hayes, ehayes@scottsdaleaz.gov
Public Safety:  Doug Wilson, dowilson@scottsdaleaz.gov
Long Range Planning: Taylor Reynolds, treynolds@scottsdaleaz.gov
Transportation:  Phil Kercher, pkercher@scottsdaleaz.gov
Water Resources:  Anita Pritchard, apritchard@scottsdaleaz.gov
 
Regards,   
 

Greg Bloemberg
Principal Planner
Current Planning
City of Scottsdale
e-mail:  gbloemberg@scottsdaleaz.gov
phone:  480-312-4306
 

From: President Stonebrook II <stonebrookiipres@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2023 4:45 PM
To: Bloemberg, Greg <GBLO@Scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: Axon--opportunities for input
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residents to speak? I don't see any dates yet on the website.
 
As always I appreciate your help!

 
--
Susan McGarry | President  | Scottsdale Stonebrook II  HOA
C: 760-994-6368


